Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Tuesday, March 08, 2016 8:41:28 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio. I am doing my part by purchasing a hybrid vehicle and I want to encourage others to take the initiative to reduce our dependence on resources that reduce large quantities of global warming gases.

AEP's plan represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely

Sincerely,

Jenny Finfera 1275 Millstone Sq Westerville, OH 43081jfinfera@gmail.com (555) 555-5555

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Tuesday, March 08, 2016 3:46:43 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

David Cors 3178 Portsmouth Ave Cincinnati, OH 45208d.cors@att.net (513) 321-4658

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Tuesday, March 08, 2016 3:28:58 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Amber Mullins 5342 Hamilton Richmond Rd. oxford, OH 45056ambermullins69@gmail.com (513) 668-1594

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Tuesday, March 08, 2016 2:39:59 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Amber Mullins 5342 Hamilton Richmond Rd. Oxford, OH 45056ambermullins69@gmail.com (513) 668-1594

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Tuesday, March 08, 2016 1:47:28 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Linda Laris 203 Shaker Ave NW North Canton, OH 44720llaris@neo.rr.com (330) 497-1793

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Tuesday, March 08, 2016 11:54:14 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Marie Smith 7111 Frank Ave NW North Canton, OH 44720mes@neo.rr.com (330) 499-6626 This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

**Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on** 

3/9/2016 10:57:45 AM

in

Case No(s). 14-1693-EL-RDR, 14-1694-EL-AAM

Summary: Public Comment in support filed on behalf of various consumers electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Docketing